
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time—August 9, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM *new time* 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 

August 8, 2020  –  August 16, 2020 
 

   Sat. 8/08 4:30 PM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.    8/09 9:00 AM  Andy Plaza 

      (Frank and Darlene Wisniewski) 

   Mon.    8/10 8:00 AM  Mothers Day Remembrance 

   Tues.   8/11 8:00 AM  Chris and Helen Fette 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Wed.   8/12 NO Mass 

   Thur.   8/13 8:00 AM  Emma Passauer 

   Fri.      8/14 NO Mass 

   Sat.    8/15 4:30 PM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.    8/16 9:00 AM  Jason Surrena 

      (His Loving Family) 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 8/09   9:00 AM Mass 

   Wednesday, 8/12  NO Morning Mass 

   Wednesday, 8/12  6:00 PM Catechist Meeting Gr. K-8 

   Thursday, 8/13  6:00 PM Catechist Meeting Gr. 9-11 

   Friday, 8/14   NO morning Mass 

   Saturday, 8/15   4:30 PM Mass  

BUY SCRIP CARDS!  NOW YOU CAN ALSO SIGN 
UP FOR ONLINE ORDERING OF E-GIFT CARDS 
THROUGH SCRIP! Go to ShopWithScrip.com and select 
join a program. You’ll be asked for an enrollment code. 
Enter 5DEAAC4E1294L and select register. See the letter  
outlining the process on our website. SCRIP will continue 
to be sold before and after Mass.  

JUST SAYING  -  
 

Winner of the 2002 Christianity Today Book Award! 

 

You’re One Step Away from the  

Adventure of Your Life. Deep within you 

lies the same faith and longing that sent 

Peter walking across the wind-swept Sea 

of Galilee toward Jesus. In what ways is 

the Lord telling you, as he did Peter, 

“Come?” 

 

John Ortberg invites you to consider the incredible  

potential that awaits you outside your comfort zone.  

Out on the risky waters of faith, Jesus is waiting to meet 

you in ways that will change you forever, deepening your 

character and your trust in God.  The experience is  

terrifying. It’s thrilling beyond belief. It’s everything you’d 

expect of someone worthy to be called Lord. 

 

The choice is yours to know him as only a water-walker  

can, aligning yourself with God’s purpose for your life in the 

process. There’s just one requirement: If You Want to  

Walk on Water, You’ve Got to Get Out of the Boat. 

REFLECT ON TODAY’S READINGS 
 
FIRST READING   1 KGS 19:9A 
The Lord taught the prophet Elijah not to look for him 
in the usual places. When have you found God’s voice 
in an unexpected circumstance? 
 
SECOND READING  ROM 9:1-5 
Paul was puzzled and deeply saddened over  
fellow Jews (God’s covenantal people) who did not  
believe that Jesus was the long-awaited Messiah.  
What convinces you of Jesus’ identity as our Lord  
and Savior? 
 
GOSPEL READING   MT 14:22-33 
Peter shows himself to be a man of “little faith” when 
faced with the grave danger of drowning. Who are the 
people in your life who show a depth of faith in times  
of extreme duress? 

Collection from envelopes and online giving: 
The collection for August 2nd was $1,435.00 from the  
weekly collection and building maintenance and $1,294.00 
from online giving for a total of $2,729.00.   
 
Please be aware that like any family, our parish has  
ongoing operating costs. We are entirely dependent upon 
you to meet those financial obligations. Please continue  
to make your weekly offertory gifts. A convenient self-
addressed return envelope is now included in your packet 
for sending your contributions to All Saints Parish.  
 
Have you considered online 
giving? You can set up  
recurring donations to the 
weekly offertory, building 
maintenance, CSA, Capital 
Campaign and other collections.  
 
Visit our website and click on “Give Online” at the top of 
the page. You will be directed to “WeShare” online giving 
for our parish. Thank you to all who already use this  
convenient way to support our parish. 
 
Your investment in our parish is greatly appreciated! 

Please remember to make your reservations for Mass each week 
through the website (Eventbrite), email, or call the parish office 
before Noon on Friday. Social distancing, special ushers, masks, 
and sanitizing after Mass, all have helped to make things safer for 
those who do come to church on the weekend or on weekdays.  
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
ON YOUR CONFIRMATION 
Madelyn, Benita, Timothy,  
Christopher, Matthew,  
Cameron and Becca!  
We are all very proud of you! 
 

 
WE ARE LOOKING FOR 
CATECHISTS: 
Because we are going to have  
several options for families this 
year, we are in need of a few more 
catechists.  This will allow us to 
have 2 adults with clearances for 
every group.   

Please consider helping us out.  The classes for K-8 
will tentatively be on Sundays from 10-Noon and the 
classes for 9-11 will tentatively be on Sundays from  
6-8 PM. Whether your forte is sharing the faith,  
working with technology, or having fun, we could  
use your help.  Please contact Maria Burkley at  
814-969-2868 or mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org  
with questions. 
 
Catechist Meetings: 
Wednesday, August 12th, 6 PM a Zoom Meeting to 
look at the curriculum for Grades K-8. 
Thursday, August 13th,  6 PM in the social hall for 
grades 9-11 catechists. Please call, text, or reply on 
REMIND to Maria Burkley. 
 
A Family Perspective 
The demands of family can be so overwhelming we feel 
walking on water would be easier.  When Jesus was  
pressured, He dismissed everyone, so he could be “by  
himself and pray.”  When overwhelmed and stressed, go  
to a quiet place and surrender your pressured feelings to  
the Lord using Peter’s prayer in today’s gospel: “Lord, 
save me.”  
 
55 years ago on Aug. 6 & 9, the USA bombed Hiroshima 
and Nagasaki. It destroyed many lives. In any marriage 
there are times when we hurt each other, sometimes  
seriously. In your own marriage how do you heal? How do 
you forgive? It's not always easy because love is not easy.  

Readings for next Sunday, August 16, 2020 
IS 56:1, 6-7; PS 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8; RM 11:13-1, 29-32; 
MT 15:21-28 

The Earth  
Laughs in Flowers 

Ralph Waldo Emerson  

Let Us Pray…

 

Congratulations, Fr. Greg, on being reappointed 

by Bishop Persico as the Pastor of All Saints 

Parish for the next six years! 

What is Erie Gives? 
Your community needs you now more 
than ever! Support your favorite causes 
during Erie Gives on August 11, 2020. 
Brought to you by The Erie Community 
Foundation and its generous sponsors, the 
signature event promotes the nonprofit 
sector, which, during the COVID-19  

pandemic, is in the unique position of having to continue to 
provide services while experiencing decreasing resources. 
You can be a philanthropist with a gift of just $25 or more. 
Make your gift online at www.eriegives.org.  
This year marks the 10th anniversary of Erie Gives, which 
has raised over $26M in its history. 

The All Saints Ladies Society invites all parishioners to submit 
the names of people to pray for on our prayer chain and in our 
bulletin.  Denise Weigert, (814)464-6148, will be collecting names 
of people to pray for. We hope to put them in the bulletin weekly. 
Please get permission to post the names. Sandra DelPorto  
continues to lead the email prayer chain. Thank you! 
 
Also, Pam McAraw, (814)397-1490, is collecting the names of 
service men and women of the parish or their relatives. We will 
post them in the bulletin to keep them in our prayers. 


